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Year One 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Thank you to all the parents who accompanied us to the library this week. 

All the children were really well behaved and thoroughly enjoyed the trip. 

We hope you all have a wonderful half term break and look forward to 

seeing you back on the 25th February. 

English 

In English this week, we have continued with the story of Lila and the secret 

of the rain. We have written our own sentences about what the hot weather 

stops us from doing as well as the effects drought has on remote villages. We 

were really impressed with all the thoughtful ideas the children wrote.  

Talking Point: Can you remember any of the effects of drought?  

Maths 

In maths this week, we have securing our addition and subtraction 

knowledge by sorting statements into true and false boxes using a number 

line.  

We would like you to complete as many of the addition and subtraction 

objectives on mathletics possible over half term. 

Topic 

In PE this week we continued to focus on ball skills.  

The children made beautiful valentine’s day cards in Art. 
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Deputy  

Headteacher’s  

Award 

 

Cornflower 

Alice M 

Luca 

Foxglove 

Giorgio 

Elif 

Lavender 

Marley 

Ella  

 

Phonics 

Mrs Rodrigues and Miss Taylor’s group: We have recapped on the sounds we have learnt.  

Mrs Torres and Mrs Aurelius’ Group –  

 


